
 
 
 
 
January 26, 2016 

RIGHT OF WAY 
PERMIT NUMBER 15-819 

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
LANE CLOSURE 
 

                      188 South Holmes Blvd (North Bound Lane) 
 

On Thursday, January 28, 2016, from 9:30 am to 3 pm, St. Johns County Engineering 
Division and Florida Power & Light will be working to replace existing wooden power 
poles with concrete power poles, due to safety concerns a lane closure will be 
necessary.   
 
Maintenance of Traffic will be handled by Florida Power & Light. 
 
Drivers are asked to plan routes accordingly and drive safely.  
 
Questions may be directed to Rick Mauldin, Right of Way Manager, in the St. Johns 
County Engineering Division at (904) 209-0134. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 


